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LFC SAFER INTERNET DAY 

Year 1 

Liverpool Football Club Safer Internet Day 
 
Year 5 pupils joined other schools from across the city at Liverpool Football Club for a special UK Safer 
Internet Centre Workshop on 5th February. 
 
The children explored 'consent' in an online world, identifying the possible issues that could arise if you 
give consent or permission to something on a device without seeking advice. 
 
Pupils were selected to feature in a BBC news report about online safety and screen time. The children 
were given a unique opportunity to become part of the BBC crew, filming the clips and taking record-
ings (including setting up microphones) for the news item, which was featured on BBC's news on 
Thursday 7th  February 2019. 
 
As well as trying their hand at media production, pupils also met players from the Liverpool F.C.  
Women’s team and some youth players from the men’s team. 



 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

ALL ABOARD! 

The Nursery children visited Fazakerley train station as part of their learning and development. The 

children were given the opportunity to learn about how the train station operates, how to remain safe 

and what equipment is used within the ticket office.  

The children talked to the staff  on the platform about their interest focus, asked questions about what 

they need to include in our role play area and we took photographs to take back to our learning  

environment. The children were lucky enough to be given the opportunity to ride the train to Kirkby  

station, talking to the conductor on arrival.  As a class, the children have worked together using the 

resources, information and materials collected to construct their own train station role play area and a 

train which is displayed in the Nursery reading area.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MANAGING MONEY 

Managing a budget is an important part of growing up. In helping to prepare our Year 5 and Year 

6 pupils, we have been running workshops on the subjects of ‘saving’ and ‘budgeting’.  

The workshops involved lots of practical activities that will help pupils develop their knowledge 

around the importance of money management. These were the first of series of workshops that 

will take place during the year. 

ALBANIA! 
Pupils were treated to an extra special assembly last week. 

As part of learning about the different cultures that make up 

the population of Liverpool, Ms. Qershori hosted an  

assembly about her Albanian heritage and the culture of the 

country. Pupils enjoyed learning facts about the country, 

including traditional dress, special events and traditional  

Albanian dancing! Teachers and pupils joined Ms. Qershori in 

taking part with an Albanian dance around the hall.  


